Procuratorates see fewer petitions in
2016

The number of petitions and complaints to procuratorial agencies across China
in the first 10 months last year has dropped by 9.8 percent from the same
period of the previous year.

Gong Ming, a senior prosecutor with the Supreme People’s Procuratorate (SPP),
said on Friday that numbers of extreme cases, repeated petitions and
petitions that involve mass participation have also decreased, while the
involvement of lawyers in petitions is increasing.

Gong said this shows that more members of the public are willing to resort to
the law rather than extralegal means in solving their grievances.

Procuratorial authorities at the provincial level have established systems to
integrate petitions into judicial proceedings, rectify wrongful decisions and
provide judicial assistance in such cases.

Prosecutors have also accepted over 10,000 petition cases via online video in
2016, which could help people make their voices heard, according to Gong.
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